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Click	a	link	above	to	visit	any	of	our	social	media	pages	or	our	website.

Heritage	Night	is	TONIGHT,	Come	Join	Us!

Tonight	is	the	night!		Heritage	Night:	One	World,	One	Bancroft
will	be	taking	place	alongside	the	K-2	Art	Show	from	6:00-8:00pm.	We
have	ten	families	who	volunteered	to	host	country	tables,	as	well	as
an	array	of	food	from	all	around	the	world.	Thank	you	for	showing	our
brief	slideshow	to	the	kids	in	morning	meeting	today,	we	appreciate	it.
	We	hope	to	see	you	there	this	evening!

Classroom	Winter	Party	Planning
If	your	room	parents	haven't	already	reached	out	to	you,	please	let
them	know	your	preference	for	the	date	and	time	for	your	winter
classroom	party	(12/21	or	12/22)	and	give	them	guidance	and	your
preferences	for	activities,	decorations,	food,	etc.	Thank	you!

Reminder:	PTO	Supplies	Kleenex/Cleaning
Wipes

A	friendly	reminder	that	the	PTO	is	happy	to	stock	Kleenex	and	Clorox
cleaning	wipes	for	all	classroom	teachers	to	use	throughout	the	year.
These	can	be	requested	through	the	main	office,	they'll	also	let	us
know	when	we	need	to	reorder.	If	there	are	additional
cleaning/seasonal	supplies	we	can	help	with,	such	as	paper	towels,
please	let	us	know.
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We've	received	feedback	that	emailed
newsletters	might	not	be	the	best
method	of	communication	for	all	of
you,	especially	those	whose	inboxes
are	regularly	indundated	with	emails.	
	
Have	no	fear,	we	have	a	solution!		We
have	created	a	page	on	our	website
meant	solely	for	you.		This	includes	a
shortened	list	of	events	that	we	want
you	to	be	aware	of,	featured	news
articles,	a	newsletter	archive	along
with	translations,	as	well	as	a	direct
link	to	the	Team	Discretionary	Funds
form	(more	on	that	below).		
	
Bookmark	this	page	and	check	in
regularly	for	updates!		If	you	have	any
suggestions	for	additional	features	we
can	add	to	make	things	easier,	please
let	us	know.

Click	Here	for	the	Bancroft	PTO:	Staff	News
Page

Seeking	Help	for	School	Play
The	PTO	is	looking	for	Bancroft	staff	members	who	may	be	interested
in	helping	us	run	our	school	play.	We	need	help	from	staff	members	in
order	to	make	our	programs	successful.	The	PTO	has	funds	to	pay
stipends	to	staff	who	can	support	these	programs.
	
The	Bancroft	play	stipend	is	$3,000	and	can	be	split	between
2-3	staff	directors:
	

This	role	involves	directing	the	Bancroft	play,
We	will	have	parent	volunteers	organize	the	costumes,	props,
communication	with	parents,	and	provide	support	during
rehearsals,
The	play	will	run	over	4	weeks	and	will	meet	3	afternoons	a	week
after	school	with	a	daytime	and	evening	performance	on	the	last
day,
The	play	will	take	place	in	January	or	February.

	
If	you	are	interested	in	this	position,	or	have	any	questions,	please
reach	out	to	us	at	communications@bancroftpto.org.

HAVE	NEWS	TO	SUBMIT	TO	THE	BOBCAT?		Email	us	at
communications@bancroftpto.org.	All	submissions	must	be	received	by	the	end

of	the	month	to	be	included	in	the	next	monthly	update.
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